
Summer Riding Partner
Become a
SUPPORT THE CSC SPONSOR A HORSE FUND

The Horseback Riding Program at Camp St. Charles is one 
of the most loved activities of our campers! Every camper is 
given the opportunity to take one of our gentle giants on a trail 
ride or to experience the joy of just spending time with one of 
the camp horses. Nothing compares to the bond these tender 
creatures invite when a child overcomes their uncertainty and 
interacts with a towering, intimidatingly large animal!

Trusted friendships are born and lasting camp memories are 
made through the CSC Horseback Riding Program every 
summer. This is our most expensive activity to maintain so 
we need your help to continue offering the program to our 
campers. We invite you to sponsor a camp horse as a Summer 
Riding Partner and help us feed, board, vet and care for our 
friends year-round.

By supporting the CSC Sponsor a Horse Fund and becoming 
a Summer Riding Partner, you will receive a specially-
commissioned art print featuring your child’s favorite Camp St. 
Charles horse. Each archival print is hand-signed by local artist, 
Tracey L. Stinnett, who created each original painting of actual 
camp horses for this special project. Prints are matted and 
ready for framing. 

To order, send payment to
Camp St. Charles

P.O. Box 99
Issue, MD 20645

Partner with Us

Camp St. Charles is a 501(c)(3) 
nonprofit organization.

www.campstcharles.org

Rebel

BeBeJack
Support the Sponsor a 

Horse Fund with a $200 
contribution to CSC.




